
Toastmasters District 54 

Division C Director’s Report 

October 21, 2023 

 
Last month was the month of Success Plans and initial club visits.  
 
Now, it is October, the season of Official Club Visits and Club Visit Reports.  
 

• Rosemary Nash (Area 30 Director) has 100% completed her Club Visit Reports. ADM Corporate 
is an especially vibrant club with 30 members. The ADM clubs are looking for ways to show their 
management that Toastmasters is a rewarding benefit to continue providing.  

 

• Jerry Burger (Area 31 Director) has scheduled all his visits and is collecting the Club Success 
Plans. He is on target for submitting his club visit reports by the due date.  

 

• Kristina Warren (Area 32 Director) has completed 75% of her Club Visit Reports. She will be 
visiting her last club next week and will be able to complete all her Club Visit Reports ahead of 
the deadline. 

 
Additional Club News 

• Jerry is working with State Farm Clubs to plan to help Hack Day participants with their 90-second 
presentation to advertise toastmasters. 

• Several clubs have open houses upcoming. One club is looking ahead to its 30th anniversary.  

• Kristina is interested in coordinating an Open Mic event (similar to the Story Slam) next year. 

• Everyone is invited to join Delightful Greeters on their spooky Halloween meeting Wednesday 
October 25th at 5:30. 

 
Division Director Activities 

• Division Success Plan was submitted. 

• Proposal for Contest Committee was submitted. 

• October was our first Division C Council meeting with all Area Directors attending! 
 

Important due dates have been added to the D54 website calendar. Thanks to Gary! This will be a one 
stop shop for finding due dates such as when are Club Visit Reports due. What is the window for Area 
Speech Contests? If you have a suggestion to add to the calendar, let Gary know! 
 

Respectfully yours, 

Christina Evans, 

Division C Director 


